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- Caveat, most of us attended & it was interesting. Good topics were 

discussed. 

 

- We have moved to 802 S Laurel St. It is a nice facility & we are getting 

settled. 

 

- We updated our new address on everything. We have signs on the doors 

at Historical Courthouse & on our website. We will put an insert in 

NOA’s 

 

- WinGap has fixed most of the homestead issues. We are going through 

and correcting the errors manually because some stuff needs to be added 

to the base values. 

 


